
 
 
 

 
Consent Item 

 

 

RE: Contract Mowing    

 
Department/Program: Parks and Recreation  
 
 
Explanation:   
The City budgeted $105,000 in the 2025 operating budget for contractual mowing of park 
facilities excluding North Pointe Aquatic Center and The Ballwin Government Center.  The City 
advertised a request for proposals for qualified landscape companies on the City Website, Dodge 
Reports and by invitation.  On Friday, January 31 bidding closed at 10:00 AM.  Three bids were 
received and read aloud. IDEAL Landscape came in as the lowest bidder at a price of $94,121.16. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends awarding the contract to low bidder IDEAL Landscape in the amount of 
$94,121.16   
 
 
Submitted By: Chris Conway, CPRP Director of Parks and Recreation ​
 
Date: February 10, 2025   




	Copy of Consent Item Form.docx
	SKM_C30825020417170

